13.

PROPOSED NEW RIGHT OF WAY NAME - 178 ENGLAND STREET

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard, DDI 3711 644

The purpose of this report is to obtain the Board’s approval of one pew Right of Way name] Right of
Way name approvals are delegated to Community Boards.

It is important that approved names do not duplicate or be similar to existing names. All names
submitted have been checked by Council and NZ Post for duplication.

178 England Street Champagne Developments Limited - Hagley Ward

This subdivision creates ten new allotments served by a small formed right of way. A search of the
certificate of title failed to supply any suitable names with historic links. Two names are provided
which have no particular significance to the site, but which are short and simple for this small right of
way. The names provided are Moonstone Lane and Laurel Lane. A plan of the area is attached.

Staff

Recommendation :  That the Board approve either Moonstone Lane or Laurel Lane for this right of
way.

Chairman’s

Recommendation: For discussion.




